Taylorville Park District held a Special Meeting on Monday, March 4, 2024 at 6 p.m. in the Manners Park Office.
In attendance were Marlane Miller, President, Sue Phillips, Teri Greer, Roy Monasco, Jim McCoy and Tanya Reno. Trustee Jeff Hancock was absent.  Attorney Quinn Broverman was present.
Sue Phillips opened by saying she took the remainer of MaryAnn’s salary and divided is by a 60/40 division between Ben and Bailey.  When President Miller asked her the percentages, she replied she did not figure it that way.   She feels they have both done a fantastic job and deserve the higher raises.
Tanya Reno stated that 20%16% and 10% raises are too much to be giving any employees. Especially in light of the face that we just asked the tax payers to pass a referendum for the pool and they graciously agreed.  Also, that we have projects like the maintenance building that needs a new roof.  Especially after all the money we have put into it over the last year. Tanya suggested 3% or4% for everyone except Bailey and to do 2% for her since she’d had a bonus.
Roy Monasco said the cost of living was between 4 to 4 ½ % and he suggested 4% raises for everyone.  I agreed that we  should do everyone fair and square across the board.
Roy Monasco made a motion for a 4% raise for Ben Dempsaey..  Teri  Greer 2nd. Roll Call:
S. Phillips:     		No
Teri Greer		Yes
Roy  Monasco		Yes
Jim MCCoy                       No
Marlane Miller                yes
Tanya Reno                      Yess
Roy Monasco  mad a motion for a 4% raise for Bailey Hancock.  Teri Greer 2nd. Roll Call:
S. Phillips		No
Teri Greer		Yes
Roy Monasco		Yes
Jim McCoy    	               Yes
Marlane Miller                 Yes
Tanya Reno                        Yes
Roy Monasco made a motion for 4% Maintenance/Security. Teri Greer 2nd. Roll Call
Sue Phillips		No
Teri Greer		Yes
Roy Monasco		Yes
Jim McCoy		Yes
Marlane Miller		Yes
Tanya Reno		No
